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December 1, 2020 
 

 

Dear Students, Families, and Community Members of the Milton-Union Schools: 

 

The district received verification a staff member from Milton-Union Elementary School has tested positive for 

COVID-19.  Because school was not in session over the holiday weekend coupled with symptom onset for the 

staff member, no additional contact tracing or quarantine were necessary.  The district continues to seek and 

receive advice and assistance from Miami County Public Health in the identification of next steps.   

 

Not only will the district remain committed to safety protocols, but we also strive to maintain the privacy of and 

confidentiality for students, families, and employees.  We hope everyone can remain mindful of safe practices and 

healthy decisions among our students, staff members, parents, and caregivers both in and outside of school.  As 

always, thank you for your continued support, understanding, and patience.   

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

Brad Ritchey, Ph.D.   

 

  


